
What if my “Hamburger” is Missing? 
 
Many of our documents refer to the “hamburger” in FDW.  This is what we call the “hamburger”: 

 
The “hamburger” is an image that consists of three horizontal lines in the top-right corner of the FDW 
screen.  It may also be called the “page options menu”, “menu icon” or the “menu drawer”. 
 
It is possible that a user will not have the hamburger on their FDW screen.  If that happens to you, the 
following procedure may restore the hamburger to your screen: 
 
1. Edit your FDW profile: 

a. Click the drop-down arrow next to your name. 
b. Click “My Account” 

 
2. Select the Preferences tab. 
3. Select “Accessibility Mode” = “Off”. 

 
4. Refresh your browser screen.  A restart or logout is not necessary. 


